
CALHOUN COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

DARRYL TAYLOR, JR.  
Superintendent of Schools 

20859 Central Ave. East, RM-G20● Blountstown, FL 32424●Phone: 850-674-5927●Fax: 850-674-5814 

 

 

Danny Ryals          Ray Howell        Clifford Newsome       Kenneth Speights       Danny Hassig 

District 1 District 2 District 3     District 4 District 5 
 

 
 
 
March 30, 2020 
 
 
I would like to say thank you to parents for the tremendous turnout today in picking up our 
students Edpacks.  We distributed over 1500 of these packets throughout the county today.  
Our goal is to get a packet to every student.  Edpacks will continue to be available at our school 
sites for parents to pick up and we will make one more delivery to our meal distribution sites on 
Tuesday, March 31st.  Please call your child’s school if you have any questions pertaining to 
obtaining one of these Edpacks. 
 
The Florida Department of Education held a conference call this afternoon and has extended 
the school campus closures through Friday, May 1st.  This makes it extremely important that we 
work toward reaching 100% of our students with our Edpacks.  In the near future we will be 
contacting parents with information about returning the current Edpacks and receiving 
additional packs.  Thanks again for your assistance today.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Darryl Taylor, Jr.   


